Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 2:43 PM

To: ‘Will Soderstrom'; caweaver@blm.gov

Subject: RE: 20 BBL produced water release notificataion - Lea County, NM
All,

The OCD tracking number for this event is 1RP-5477.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Will Soderstrom <WSoderstrom@kje-us.com>

Sent: Friday, April 12,2019 12:10 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; caweaver@blm.gov
Subject: [EXT] 20 BBL produced water release notificataion - Lea County, NM

To whom it may concern,

On April 11, 2019, a release of approximately 20 BBLs of produced water occurred near the Cities Federal SWD in Lea
County, NM. The cause of the release was a rupture in the injection line to the SWD facility. Pertinent project information
is below.

Volume - ~20 BBLs

Location - 32.39541, -103.29611

Product - produced water

Date/Time - 4/11/19 10:20 AM

In addition, KJE notified the NMOCD and BLM via telephone regarding the release and emergency response activitgies.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask.
Thank you,
William Soderstrom

Environmental Project Manager
KJ Environmental Management, Inc.



